
 

The Chagrin River Watershed Partners, Inc. (CRWP), in partnership with Cuyahoga, Geauga, Portage and Lake County Soil and 

Water Conservation Districts, the USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service, and the Ohio Department of Agriculture, have 

received grant funds through the Great Lakes Sediment and Nutrient Program through the Great Lakes Commission. 
 

Projects must be located in eligible subwatersheds of the Chagrin River, which include portions of the following Chagrin River 

Watershed Partners member communities: Auburn Township, Aurora, Bainbridge Township, Bentleyville Village, Chagrin Falls 

Village, Chardon, Chardon Township, Kirtland, Kirtland Hills Village, Mantua Township, Mentor, Moreland Hills Village, Munson 

Township, Newbury Township, Russell Township, Solon, South Russell Village, Waite Hill Village, Willoughby 

 

Attention Landowners with Equine  

Operations or Streambank Erosion issues: 
You may be eligible to receive financial assistance to install best management practices on your property.  

  
For more info, please attend one of the following 

Public Information Meetings: 
1)  Monday, March 5, 6:00 – 7:00 pm 

Lake Metroparks Farmpark  

8800 Euclid Chardon Rd, Kirtland, OH 44094 

2)  Monday, March 19, 6:00 – 7:00 pm  

 The West Woods Nature Center  

 9465 Kinsman Rd, Novelty, OH 44072  

 

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

For more information, please contact Alicia Beattie at 

CRWP at (440) 975-3870 or abeattie@crwp.org   

or visit www.crwp.org  to view maps of eligible areas. 
 

 

 Before installation of all-weather paddock After installation of all-weather paddock Heavy Use Pads 

50% cost share (not to 

exceed $0.91 per sq ft) is 

available for approximately 

three all-weather paddocks  
 

 

Eroding Streambanks Stable Streambanks 

Streambank Stabilization 

• A cost-share of 50% (up to 

$100/linear foot)  

• Project goal is to stabilize 

2,000 linear feet of 

streambank 

• Anticipate 5 to 7 cost-share 

contracts 

 
 

 

Great Lakes Sediment & 

Nutrient Reduction Program  

www.keepingitontheland.net 

This material is based upon work supported by the Natural 

Resources Conservation Service, U.S. Department of 

Agriculture, under number 69-3A75-17-224. Any opinions, 

findings, conclusions, or recommendations expressed in this 

publication are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily 

reflect the views of the U.S. Department of Agriculture. USDA 

is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 
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